Dear Colleagues and Students,

Once again, | write with a heavy heart to share the condolences of the Cal State San Bernardino
community for all those who were murdered and wounded yesterday evening in Maine. We
know what those feelings of grief are right here in San Bernardino. Furthermore, our fellow
Americans in Maine and the surrounding states spent the night locked down in their homes,
while the gunman continued at large, as they grieved for those they had lost or who were being
treated for their injuries and were terrified of what might come next.

This is an ongoing situation, and | pray that it ends peacefully and without any further deaths or
additional harm.

May we all continue to work together to bring about a day when Americans can go about their
daily lives without fear of a random attack by someone armed with a deadly weapon.

As always, the campus offers resources should you need to speak with someone.

For students: You can call (909) 537-5040 for Counseling & Psychological Services or go to
https://www.csusb.edu/caps/services-offered.

For faculty and staff: You can contact our Employee Assistance Program, Life Matters, 24/7 at
1-800-367-7474.

Alternatively, you can text 988 for the national Crisis Lifeline.
In community,

Tomas D. Morales
President
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